
Beginning May 5, 2025 and continuing through February 10, 2026, the City of San Marcos will close a section of Loquat Street to facilitate 
Phase II of the Sessom Creek Bank Stabilization Project.  Access to the remaining portion of Loquat Street will be restricted solely to construc-
tion-related vehicles.  The entrance from Loquat Street to the contractor parking lot will be closed as well. 


